
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: OSEC-2023-005582: Follow-up Public Land Application of Msrs. Federico Tolosa
& Virgilio Laerin - Lot 480 PLS-14
1 message

Lucky Tolosa <tolosalucky@yahoo.com> Tue, Sep 5, 2023 at 12:19 PM
To: "Undersecretary for Administration, Finance, Human Resources and Information Systems" <usecais@denr.gov.ph>,
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "R4B PENRO Occ. Mindoro" <penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph>,
R4B CENRO Sablayan <cenrosablayan@denr.gov.ph>, DENR OSEC Referral <osec.referral@denr.gov.ph>

To whom it may concern: 

Keeping this in view. We would appreciate an update as earliest possible.

Regards,
Federico Tolosa Sr.
On Thursday, August 31, 2023 at 12:31:39 AM EDT, DENR OSEC Referral <osec.referral@denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Sir/Madam:

     Respectfully referred to your good office for information and appropriate action, with EDATS No.  OSEC-2023-005582.

     Thank you.

From: Lucky Tolosa <tolosalucky@yahoo.com>
Date: Sat, Aug 26, 2023 at 12:17 PM
Subject: Follow Up: Public Land Application - Msrs. Federico Tolosa & Virgilio Laerin - Lot 480 PLS-14
To: osec@denr.gov.ph <osec@denr.gov.ph>

To whom it may concern: 

Goo day!

My name is Federico T. Tolosa. I would like to follow up the status of our application for the Public Land of Msrs.
Federico Tolosa & Virgilio Laerin - Lot 480 PLS-14.

We've been making a follow up with CENRO in Sablayan Occidental Mindoro however they said the application has been
forwarded to the Region office and have not heard any update since then. The order for investigation of OIC, PENRO was
dated December 10, 2012 and the application date on the Position Letter was March 30, 2017.

We hope to hear from you soon.
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Regards,
Federico T. Tolosa


